Draft revised ITU-T Recommendation G.691

Optical interfaces for single channel STM-64 and 
other SDH systems with optical amplifiers

Summary

This Recommendation provides parameters and values for optical interfaces of single-channel long‑haul STM-4, STM-16 and STM-64 systems utilizing optical preamplifiers and/or optical booster amplifiers. Furthermore, it provides optical interface parameters for single-channel STM-64 intra-office and short-haul systems without optical amplification
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